NOTICE OF OPEN SESSION 

CONFLUENCE CHARTER SCHOOLS
BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ MEETING
This Notice Posted 

August 4, 2017
Notice is hereby given that the Confluence Charter Schools Board of Directors will hold an open session on Tuesday, August 8, 2017, beginning at 5:00 P.M.  This meeting will be held at the Confluence Resource Office, 611 North 10th St., Suite 525, St. Louis, MO 63101 and/or via AT Conference Call.
Items to be discussed tentatively include:




Approval of Lobbying Firm




******************************************************************************

The news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting:

Ms. Joleen Ploeger

611 North 10th Street, Suite 525

St. Louis, MO  63101

314-436-231377
